
Report to Charlton Parish Council 
From: Adrian Peake, Parish Path Warden 
May 2022 
 
I was appointed as Charlton Parish Path Warden on 2nd March 2022 and walked all the Parish paths 
between 6th March and 21st March making reports (with photographs) to Fiona Argyle at Worcestershire 
County Council when necessary. 
 
Work completed between 6th March and beginning of May summarised below:- 

• Waymarker signs replaced where necessary due to fading or being broken. 

• Tree branch removed from fallen tree across the path from The Bight to Merry Brook 

• Brambles cut back on the above path and on the “undertaker” path from Brooklands heading SW to 
Cropthorne 

• Cleared brambles from the footbridge on the path one field north of Merrybrook Farm and on the 
steps and gates on the path running South from the B4084 towards Haselor Cottages. 

• Reinstalled a waymarker post on the path from Haselor cottages intersecting with the path from the 
B4084 

• Reinstalled a waymarker post, installed a new waymarker post and repaired a step on the 
“undertaker” path south of The Gardener’s Arms. 

 
 
I hope that is clear, if you have any queries regarding the above please let me know. 
 
Adrian Peake 
16 May 2022 


